
 
 

 

 

 

GREEN TOWNSHIP OPEN SPACE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

48 HOUR NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

The Green Township Open Space Advisory Committee Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 5, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 2, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Patty DeClesis 

Secretary to the Open Space Advisory Committee 

 


